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Basketball Program – Year 7 Only (Starting
Term 4, 2025).

Pakenham Secondary College is excited to
continue our partnership with the Pakenham
Warriors Basketball team to offer a dynamic
basketball program – now exclusively for
Year 7 students.

Starting in Term 4, 2025, a professional coach
from the Pakenham Warriors will visit the
College each week (on a Wednesday
morning) during term time to run training
sessions for Year 7 students (boys and girls).

Interested in joining? Keep an eye out for
more information later in Term 3 via the
Student Bulletin, your Compass Newsfeed, or
on our social media pages.

PAKENHAM
WARRIORS

Are you interested in basketball?

The program is FREE
for our students 
All you need to bring to
each session is a
basketball, your runners
and a water bottle.


